Plumber adds more
licensed contractors

Lacally founded Plumbing
M. recently had its fourth
technician receive a state
contractors license. The con-
tractor, Gary Hall, has been
with the company since 2004
and has 12 years of plumbing
experience. Under the state
law, a company is required to
have just one licensed con-
tractor, but Plumbing M.D.
encourages and pays for the
training.

A contractor’s license allows
plumbing technicians to own
their own plumbing companies
and hire other technicians to
work under them.

Founder and CEO Michael
Farias explains that “the
process of getting a license
confirms the ability of the
technician and enables them to
better serve the customer.”

The licensing of technicians
is part of Plumbing M.D.'s
larger business picture, which
is to assist its technicians in
acquiring their own franchise,
expanding the company.
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